
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 2nd February 

Wow – we cannot believe we are in February and shortly approaching half term.  

This week, Falcons won the singing cup in singing assembly for their brilliant singing, enthusiasm and effort. We were 

all really proud of them and the trophy is sitting in the classroom. 

In Food Tech this week, the children made vegetable soup. They worked really hard in their groups preparing and 

chopping the vegetables and the end result was delicious.  

In Science, the children made series circuits and were testing how different variables effect a circuit. They have 

thoroughly enjoyed this electricity unit. 

The children have been enjoying breadsticks and crackers at snack time. It would be greatly appreciated if you could 

send some of these in for them to eat at playtimes. 

A few reminders:  

Junior discos 

On Thursday 8th February, the PTA have organised the Junior Discos. They’re holding the disco from 5:00 - 6:30pm 

for Years 3 & 4, and from 7:00 - 8:30pm for Years 5 & 6 in the school hall. Maddie will be attending both discos to be 

there to support any of Falcons who wish to attend.  

Egyptian Day 

On Friday 9th February we will be having an Egyptian day linked to our history topic. The children can dress up if they 

would like on this day and we do lots of activities throughout the day linked to the Egyptians.  

 

Congratulation to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

James – For always following his schedule and coming into school with a smile on his face. 

Joseph – For demonstrating excellent imagination in English and writing effective descriptive phrases.  

 

 

If you have any questions or information you would like to share with us please directly email Maddie rather than 

the Haven email. Please see email below: 

mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Thank you for your continued support.  We hope you have an enjoyable weekend. 

Best wishes, 

The Falcons Team 
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